
 
Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP  
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
After school clubs 
 
I am pleased to be able to announce the range of clubs available for the summer term. (Please see overleaf) These 
will go live on School Comms on 1st April 2024.  Places will be allocated on a first come basis.  Should attendance 
for a club be too low for it to run, it may be cancelled. Places are limited on School Comms for each club, 
depending on the places available.  Once all allocated places have been booked and paid for, no further places 
will be able to be booked.  Therefore, if you have paid and booked online it has been accepted and your child has 
a place on that particular club.  We will not send any further communication. Please note, School Comms requires 
you to pay AND book. Please ensure both actions are undertaken, otherwise your child will not get a place.  
 
To allow the clubs to be effectively planned and resourced, they need to be booked and paid for in full via School 
Comms.  You do not need to complete a booking form as your consent is given when you pay.  Please make your 
booking/payment online by 18th April.  
 
You will see that Mrs. Boucher and Mrs. Walker are running a crochet club on Fridays. There is no charge for this 
club, but children will need to buy their own wool. At least 6 balls of wool will be needed, in a minimum of Size 6. 
(The larger the wool, the easier the project will be.) Each week the children will be working on the same project, 
which is to crochet a blanket. Whilst they are crocheting, the children will be listening to music or watching 
mindfulness programmes.  
 
Norwich City will be running sports clubs after school too; we will send you the details and the links to book once 
they have been finalised.  
 
Unfortunately, refunds will not be given for missed sessions.  Clubs this term will start on Monday 22nd April and 
run until 12th July inclusive. If your child is unable to attend a club they have been booked onto, please let the 
school office know.  This is very important for safeguarding reasons.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Lindsey Boucher 
Headteacher  
  

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Day Year 
group 

Club name Adult Collection 
time 

Collection 
point 

Price 

Monday 
 
 
 

KS2 Football Mr. Mukadam 4.15 Side gate £8.25 

Y2 - Y6 
Young Voices 
Choir 

Mrs. Penney & 
Mrs. Lemmings 4:15  Y4 classroom 

£8.25 

 KS1 Bounce Mrs Norris 4:15 Hall  £8.25 

Tuesday KS1 Colouring Club Mrs E Brown 4.15 Side gate £8.25 

Wednesday Y2 – Y6 Computer Club Mr. Bradshaw 4.15 Y1 classroom  £8.25 

Friday KS1 
Little league 
football Mr. Mukadam 4:15 Side gate 

£8.25 

 4, 5 & 6 Crochet Club  
Mrs. Boucher & 
Mrs. Walker  4:15 Hall  No charge 

 


